
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

23rd November 2021 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
  
Re: End of Transition to Secondary School Parental Questionnaire. 
  
We have arranged a number of events for parents and students throughout the transition process 
to enable Year 7 students to settle well into life at The Ursuline. We’d appreciate your help in 
providing feedback on our Primary to Secondary transfer program. This helps us to review our 
current practice and events and make changes where necessary. Please do this by completing 
the online survey. 
  
https://forms.office.com/r/93f4ut0AiU 
  
Yours faithfully 
 
 
 
 
  
Sarah McCourt 
Pastoral Support Assistant - Lower School 
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